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13 September 2019

Director

Transport Assessments Planning Services
Dept of Planning Industry & Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention Director,
Ref: Objection Application Number SSI 7485

We would like to lodge an objection regarding the above. As we understand,
changes have been made to the original concept design. | believe the latest
modification removes many of the favourable urban design features contained
in that of the original concept especially with the massive overpass instead of
an underground tunnel. This modification completely ignores the
conditions of consent given for this project and therefore is totally
unacceptable.

The proposed overpass is out of step with local Development in Annandale
and will obstruct a local heritage mural on the Crescent and destroy Buruwan
Park. An underground tunnel running under Whites Creek would make much
more sense especially minimizing pollution.

Being of senior years this will directly impact us and many of our neighbours
with no direct pedestrian route between Annandale and the Glebe foreshore
without negotiating a steep incline and set of steep and unsafe stone stairs
leading from Bayview Crescent to Johnston Street. At present we have a flat
even walk between our home and the foreshore which we are anxious about
losing. As longstanding residents of Railway Parade (more than 38 years)
we are concerned that we have already seen one family sell up and leave our
street due the proposed development with talk of more to follow.

For these reasons we would urge you to re-consider the plans to that of your
original concept design.






